
Join us for
our Family

Harvest Service
followed by

Refreshments

Sunday 29th September  9.30 am

The Friends of Dunton Church invite you to a
Family Fun Beetle Drive on Saturday 7th September 2019

in the Church starting at 7.00 pm
Nibbles provided and a glass of wine.

Tickets £5.00 Children Free
Pay on door or available from Enid Grout 313168

duntonparishchurch
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7.30 pm Saturday
14th September

Cost is £3.00 per person in
teams of up to 8 people.
Bring your own drink and
nibbles, glasses provided.
Not part of a team? Then

come along and form a team
with others on the night.  A
very sociable and informal

evening. Contact Sue Myler
on 600373 for more

information and booking.

Please try to book/buy your
tickets in advance as it helps

with the organisation.

St. Mary Magdalene’s
 Church, Dunton



FISH & CHIP SUPPER
in association with

Big Weekender
Scarecrow Event

SATURDAY 28th SEPTEMBER
 From 6.30 pm - Food 7.00 pm

(Pavilion Bar open from 6.00 pm)

TICKETS £10 (INCL  MEAL)
Food options will be taken at point

of ticket sale.

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM
GLYNIS on 07710 163135

and on a Tuesday Morning or
Sunday afternoon at the

Pavilion.

DUNTON
RECREATION
ASSOCIATION

For Mums with Babies &
Pre-school children.

The next Little Angels is on
Tuesday 17th September.

Starting at 9.15 am in Church
and will last about an hour.

Do come along.

STREET REPS
An invitation to all street reps to

come along to Church on Saturday
7th September at 10.30 am for

coffee, cake and a chat. In addition
there will be some of our new

Welcome Cards for you to take
away and deliver to any newcomers

in the village

As most of you know, I am
planning to move onto pastures new
very soon so I do hope you will be

able to come along on the 7th.
Jill Rowles

The Trials Of Cato, a band that arrived fully formed and
functioning from Beirut in the winter of 2016, have since
torn a shape very much their own into the canvas of the
UK folk scene.  Originally from North Wales and
Yorkshire, whilst living in Lebanon they spent a year
boiling down the roots of their sound into a hybrid of
traditional influences that intrigued Lebanese audiences
in the country’s biggest venues.    . Support - Chris Fox

Dunton Folk @ Magdalene’s Saturday 21st September



Home Group
Beginning on 10th September we
are starting a new set of studies

in the Benefice Home Group.

The studies come from a book
called ‘Living Jesus’ by John

Pritchard.  There will be 6 studies
with such titles as:

‘Jesus – changing the rules’,
‘Jesus – Crazy about the Church’,
‘Jesus – in a World of Pain’ and
‘Jesus – in a World of Faiths’.

Everyone from the Benefice is
welcome and we meet on the

second Tuesday of each month
at 10.15 am for coffee.

However you will need a copy of
the book so please let us know if

you would like to join in.

For more details please contact
Carole Johnston on
01767 699934 or

carolejohnston58@btinternet.com

Sunday 1st September
9.30 am Parish Eucharist

Sunday 8th September
8.00 am Holy Communion

followed by breakfast

Sunday 15th September
11.00 am Benefice Eucharist

at Wrestlingworth

Sunday 22nd September
9.30 am Sunday Praise

Sunday 29th September
9.30 am Family Harvest

Service

SERVICES

St. Mary Magdalene
The heart of the Village

Services and Events may be subject to change. For up to date information check our facebook page
duntonparishchurch, Dunton village news in the Biggleswade Chronicle or contact  the following:

Clergy Contact:   Churchwarden
Rev. Carole Johnston   Mrs. Maria Poultney
T: 01767 699934    T: 01767 631099
E: carolejohnston58@btinternet.com  E: maria_rosier@hotmail.com



Entertainment by Dunton’s own

Musical Director - Dianne Walters

Tickets from Enid Grout
01767 313168

Limited Tickets Available

The Friends of St. Mary Magdalene’s Church

HARVEST SUPPER
in Church on

Saturday 5th October
at 7.00 pm

Tickets £10.00
Bring your own drinks glasses provided

St. Mary Magdalene’s Church,  Dunton

Sunday Club – 8th September 2019
The theme will be ‘Harvest’. We are fortunate that most of us have
plenty to eat but there are those who need our help to make sure that
there is enough food on the table.

We will be constructing a scarecrow for the village
competition later in the month. We will also
complete the ‘Creation Collages’ that we started at
Holiday Club which will be used to decorate the
church.

The Club runs from 2.00 pm to 4.00 pm. No need to
book – just turn up. As ever, there will be games, crafts and
refreshments.

All children and young people from reception year onwards are welcome
to join us at Sunday Club. The cost is £2.50 per child of which 50p goes
to the Sunday Club charity. In 2018/19 Sunday
Club raised £150 for the Marie Curie charity. At
this meeting, we will be inviting the older children
to select a charity for 2019/20.

Best wishes, The Sunday Club Team

For more information contact Barbara Mowbray on
01767 601157 or 07502 308135.


